June 3, 2021

Board of Education Celina City Schools

Craig Flack, President
Deb Guingrich, Vice President
Barb Vorhees
Bill Sell
Carl Huber
Ken Schmiesing, Superintendent

After great personal reflection, I am submitting my resignation as the Treasurer of Celina City Schools, effective December 31, 2021. I am doing this now, to provide the Board of Education with a sufficient amount of time to find a suitable replacement for the position of Treasurer.

I would like to extend my gratitude to the current Board of Education, as well as past Board members I have been affiliated with over the last five years. I would also like to thank the administration and staff for the wonderful work they do for the students of Celina Schools.

I am extremely excited with the prospect of new buildings in the District and wish much continued successes in the future. However, knowing full well that this is a five to six year building project, coupled with that fact that I am completing my 37TH year of public service, I just feel the time is right for me to step aside and allow someone new who will see the building project through until completion.

I am a life-time resident of the District and will continue to support the district. I always have been and will continue to be a Bulldog forever.

Respectfully.

Thomas S. Sommer